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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA REQUESTING INCLUSION OF THE ITEM “CONCERN FOR POLITICAL PRISONERS AND PRISONERS OF CONSCIENCE” 
ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE
PERMANENT COUNCIL SCHEDULED FOR MARCH 3, 2010

Permanent Mission of Panama
to the
Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C.
PANA-OEA-7-147
February 26, 2010
Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency to propose that, at its meeting of March 3, 2010, in the wake of the death of the political prisoner Orlando Zapata Tamayo in Cuba on February 23, the Permanent Council express its concern for political prisoners and prisoners of conscience who are incarcerated in Cuba.

This request is based on the fact that the OAS cannot remain silent in the face of a situation of such proportions, regardless of where or when it occurs in our Hemisphere.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 


Guillermo A. Cóchez

Ambassador, Permanent Representative 

His Excellency
Ambassador José Enrique Castillo Barrantes
Chair of the Permanent Council 

Permanent Representative of Costa Rica to the
  Organization of American States (OAS)
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